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Mirror Lake Watershed Association
PO Box 1300, Lake Placid, New York 12946


www.mirrorlake.net      

Greetings,


It’s that time of year to update you on our past yearly activities; invite you to join us at our monthly meetings, our educational outreach activities, and ask for your membership renewal and support.


We’ve had an extremely dynamic year:  The focus of our past yearly activities has been to protect Mirror Lake and surrounding water bodies from the #1 treat to biodiversity; an invasive plant species and our continued awareness raising efforts of impacts to the water quality.

Year In Review

(July was Lake Appreciation month and a celebration was held at the Peacock Park Beach House. The evening’s activities focused on the “State of Mirror Lake”.  

(Jennifer Carlo was awarded the third Annual “Frog Award” for her continued commitment to the protection of Mirror Lake’s water quality and the elimination of Purple Loosestrife, and invasive species. The Award this year was a spectacular photo a loon donated by Larry Master.

(Informational newspaper Articles were used to raise awareness treating impacts to Mirror Lake.  Recently the Association commissioned a local journalist to write our monthly newspaper article to ensure the consistency of monthly articles submitted.

( “Printing of the “Don’t Feed the Wildlife” Brochure is underway and will be ready for distribution.

(Volunteers took part in ongoing water testing in conjunction with the Citizens Statewide Lake Assessment Program sponsored by the D.E.C. The results are favorable and consistent with a recreational lake.

(An Earth Day “Poop Scoop” cleaned up the shoreline and walkway after winter snows. Doggie bags are available at many locations for your use.

( Harvesting of Purple Loosestrife took place to eradicate the invasive species

(A stormdrain filter pilot program was set up to test the effectiveness of two types of filters in eliminating the unwanted contaminants of the Main St. stormwater. This was done as a student’s senior environmental science project in conjunction with the Village of Lake Placid.     

Looking Ahead - Goals for 2006


In the coming year the MLWA has goals to explore:

(Continuing to inventory and harvest Purple Loosestrife  plants.

( Working with the Southern Chapter of the Lake Champlain Basin Program to collect native plants seeds, grow them to be used for Purple Loosestrife shoreline re-vegetation

( Placement of an informational kiosk at one or more Village parks to raise awareness of the impacts on our lake.

(The Association has plans to monitor the additional storm drain filters that will capture sediment, oil and impurities that are in runoff. These will be tested again this winter.

(Possibly acquiring a Lake Steward from the Paul Smith’s College Adirondack Stewardship Program, similar to the ones that are in place at the public boat launch on Placid Lake.

(Continue the on going effort to clean-up Mirror Lake’s under surface garbage and surrounding areas.  For years People have used Mirror Lake as a repository for their garbage and some of you might recall during the 2004 iron man a local man had to drop out of the race due to an injury he incurred from a piece of glass just prior to the start of the race.  

This is in addition to our regular activities, which include stormdrain stenciling, shoreline cleanup, placement of posters and informational articles in the Lake Placid News to increase awareness. Please check out our web site.


As you can see 2006 has been a busy year and next year we would like to top last years activities.  If you have an interest in the well being of our precious Mirror Lake, please join our team.  We meet the second Monday of every month at the Mirror Lake Peacock Beach House, at 5 PM, or you may contact Bill Billerman @ 523-8925, our chairman.
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